
TO: 	 New Customers
FROM:	 Tim Lawson
DATE: 	 06/30/15

SUBJECT: 	 Landscaping Responsibilities

The Ocoee Utility District is not responsible for flowers, bushes, trees, landscaping etc. that 
are in the way of installing or maintaining service. This includes growth that impedes ingress 
and egress, and any other necessary maintenance to the service line and meter installation. 

If an existing fence row exists along the road right of way when the meter/service installation 
is set, the meter will need to be off the right of way in most cases which means it will be 
necessary to install it inside the fenced area. The District is not responsible for the fencing in 
the immediate area of the meter. Access issues may also need to be worked out to offer 
safe, efficient access to the meter.

The District is not responsible for any damage to fencing built after the installation of a 
service.

In the case of wastewater services the areas around the tank, pump, valving and service line 
to the sewer main all must remain accessible and any landscaping or construction preventing 
the egress/ingress or maintenance of the facilities will not be the responsibility of the Ocoee 
Utility District.
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